TOWN OF HANNIBAL
Planning Board Meeting
January 5, 2023

Planning Board Members Present: Chairman Ronald Greenleaf, Nancy
Adamy, Joseph Melita, Anthony Murabito

Secretary: Shelly Stanton

Absent: Carrie Deloff — Excused, Brandon Scruton — Excused

Public Attendees:

Meeting called to order at 7:04 by Chairman Greenleaf.

The Pledge of Allegiance was said by all.
Roll call was taken.

Reading and approval of December 1, 2022 minutes. A motion to accept
the minutes with the correction of the Tug Hill Conference date was
made by Anthony Murabito, 2"* by Nancy Adamy all in favor.

Communications- Letter from Oswego County that the Carter
Subdivision was recorded.
Tug Hill Commission flyer.

Old Business- Shelly Stanton to be kept on as the Planning Board
Secretary, all in favor.

Joseph Melita had stated that he would like to know more about the
standard road frontage requirements, and upon checking, found no real
standard, that it seemed to be all over the place.

April meeting is to fall on the same day as the planning board meeting.
Chairman Greenleaf had to go re-stamp the Slobe/Scott Mylar plat on
the 28™.



New Business- All members planning on attending the Tug Hill
Conference should start looking at the NYMER site and register for the
classes that they would like to attend.

Date of the next meeting will be February 2, 2023 at 7:00PM.
At 7:29, a motion to adjourn was made by Anthony Murabito, 2nd by

Joseph Melita, all in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Shelly Stanton

Shelly Stanton
Planning Board Secretary



